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Corporate Islam Patricia Sloane-White 2017-03-30 Compelling and original, this
book offers a unique insight into the modern Islamic corporation, revealing how
power, relationships, individual identities, gender roles, and practices - and
often massive financial resources - are mobilized on behalf of Islam. Focusing
on Muslims in Malaysia, Patricia Sloane-White argues that sharia principles in
the region's Islamic economy produce a version of Islam that is increasingly
conservative, financially and fiscally powerful, and committed to social
control over Muslim and non-Muslim public and private lives. Packed with
fascinating details, the book is essential reading for anyone with an interest
in Islamic politics and culture in modern life.
Gold Mining and the Discourses of Corporate Social Responsibility in Ghana
Nathan Andrews 2018-12-11 This book critically examines the practice and
meanings of corporate social responsibility (CSR) and how the movement has
facilitated a positive and somewhat unquestioned image of the global
corporation. Drawing on extensive fieldwork material collected in Ghanaian
communities located around the project sites of Newmont Mining Corporation and
Kinross Gold Corporation, the monograph employs critical discourse analysis to
accentuate how mining corporations use CSR as a discursive alibi to gain
legitimacy and dominance over the social order, while determining their own
spheres of responsibility and accountability. Hiding behind such notions as
‘social licence to operate’ and ‘best practice,’ corporations are enacted as
entities that are morally conscious and socially responsible. Yet, this
enactment is contested in host communities, as explored in chapters that
examine corporate citizenship, gendered perspectives, and how global CSR norms
institutionalize unaccountability.
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The Anthropology of Resource Extraction Lorenzo D'Angelo 2022-01-14 This book
offers an overview of the key debates in the burgeoning anthropological
literature on resource extraction. Resources play a crucial role in the
contemporary economy and society, are required in the production of a vast
range of consumer products and are at the core of geopolitical strategies and
environmental concerns for the future of humanity. Scholars have widely debated
the economic and sociological aspects of resource management in our societies,
offering interesting and useful abstractions. However, anthropologists offer
different and fresh perspectives – sometimes complementary and at other times
alternative to these abstractions – based on field researches conducted in
close contact with those actors (individuals as well as groups and
institutions) that manipulate, anticipate, fight for, or resist the extractive
processes in many creative ways. Thus, while addressing questions such as:
"What characterizes the anthropology of resource extraction?", "What topics in
the context of resource extraction have anthropologists studied?", and "What
approaches and insights have emerged from this?", this book synthesizes and
analyses a range of anthropological debates about the ways in which different
actors extract, use, manage, and think about resources. This comprehensive
volume will serve as a key reading for scholars and students within the social
sciences working on resource extraction and those with an interest in natural
resources, environment, capitalism, and globalization. It will also be a useful
resource for practitioners within mining and development.
Enacting the Corporation Marina Welker 2014-03-21 What are corporations, and to
whom are they responsible? Anthropologist Marina Welker draws on two years of
research at Newmont Mining Corporation’s Denver headquarters and its Batu Hijau
copper and gold mine in Sumbawa, Indonesia, to address these questions. Against
the backdrop of an emerging Corporate Social Responsibility movement and
changing state dynamics in Indonesia, she shows how people enact the mining
corporation in multiple ways: as an ore producer, employer, patron, promoter of
sustainable development, religious sponsor, auditable organization, foreign
imperialist, and environmental threat. Rather than assuming that corporations
are monolithic, profit-maximizing subjects, Welker turns to anthropological
theories of personhood to develop an analytic model of the corporation as an
unstable collective subject with multiple authors, boundaries, and interests.
Enacting the Corporation demonstrates that corporations are constituted through
continuous struggles over relations with—and responsibilities to—local
communities, workers, activists, governments, contractors, and shareholders.
Mining and the Environment International Development Research Centre (Canada)
1999 Mining and the Environment: Case studies from the Americas
Skillful Performance Jörgen Sandberg 2017-07-20 One of the most intriguing
questions since the time of Plato concerns what defines skillful performance in
terms of specific capabilities, knowledge, competence, and expertise. As
Frederick Taylor famously noted, an answer to that question would enable us to
know what to focus on and what to do to improve the performance of individuals,
groups, and organizations. Although we have come to know a great deal about the
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'properties' of capabilities, knowledge, competence, and expertise at large, we
know significantly less about how they are enacted in skillful performance.
Thus, how skillful performance draws on knowledge, how skills develop, and how
competencies and capabilities are put to action are still eluding us. Process
thinking has not sufficiently explored skillful performance. This book aims to
address this gap. It brings together scholars from different backgrounds,
traditions, and disciplines whose common perspective is distinctly processoriented. They seek to rethink capabilities, knowledge, competence, and
expertise, not as if these phenomena were already accomplished but, on the
contrary, as processes in the making - as performative accomplishments. Such
rethinking opens up several new conversations and extends the range of inquiry
about how capabilities, knowledge, competence, and expertise are accomplished
in practice, and, consequently, how they may be improved.
Mining and Sustainable Development Sumit. K. Lodhia 2018-01-12 Mining is a
transformative activity which has numerous economic, social and environmental
impacts. These impacts can be both positive and adverse, enhancing as well as
disrupting economies, ecosystems and communities. The extractive industries
have been criticised heavily for their adverse impacts and involvement in
significant social and environmental scandals. More recently, these industries
have sought to respond to negative perceptions and have embraced the core
principles of sustainability. This sector could be regarded as a leader in
sustainability initiatives, evident from the various developments and
frameworks in mining and sustainability that have emerged over time. This book
reviews current topical issues in mining and sustainable development. It
addresses the changing role of minerals in society, the social acceptance of
mining, due diligence in the mining industry, critical and contemporary debates
such as mining and indigenous peoples and transit worker accommodation,
corporate sustainability matters such as sustainability reporting and taxation,
and sustainability solutions through an emphasis on renewable energy and
shared-used infrastructure. Written by experts from Australia, Europe and North
America, but including examples from both developed and developing countries,
the chapters provide a contemporary understanding of sustainability
opportunities and challenges in the mining industry. The book will be of
interest to practitioners, government and civil society as well as scholars and
students with interests in mining and sustainable development.
The Corporate Commonwealth Henry S. Turner 2016-06-17 The Corporate
Commonwealth traces the evolution of corporations during the English
Renaissance and explores the many types of corporations that once flourished.
Along the way, the book offers important insights into our own definitions of
fiction, politics, and value. Henry S. Turner uses the resources of economic
and political history, literary analysis, and political philosophy to
demonstrate how a number of English institutions with corporate
associations—including universities, guilds, towns and cities, and religious
groups—were gradually narrowed to the commercial, for-profit corporation we
know today, and how the joint-stock corporation, in turn, became both a
template for the modern state and a political force that the state could no
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longer contain. Through innovative readings of works by Thomas More, William
Shakespeare, Francis Bacon, and Thomas Hobbes, among others, Turner tracks the
corporation from the courts to the stage, from commonwealth to colony, and from
the object of utopian fiction to the subject of tragic violence. A provocative
look at the corporation’s peculiar character as both an institution and a
person, The Corporate Commonwealth uses the past to suggest ways in which
today’s corporations might be refashioned into a source of progressive and
collective public action.
Large-scale Mines and Local-level Politics Colin Filer 2017-10-20 Despite the
difference in their populations and political status, New Caledonia and Papua
New Guinea have comparable levels of economic dependence on the extraction and
export of mineral resources. For this reason, the costs and benefits of largescale mining projects for indigenous communities has been a major political
issue in both jurisdictions, and one that has come to be negotiated through
multiple channels at different levels of political organisation. The ‘resource
boom’ that took place in the early years of the current century has only served
to intensify the political contests and conflicts that surround the
distribution of social, economic and environmental costs and benefits between
community members and other ‘stakeholders’ in the large-scale mining industry.
However, the mutual isolation of Anglophone and Francophone scholars has formed
a barrier to systematic comparison of the relationship between large-scale
mines and local-level politics in Papua New Guinea and New Caledonia, despite
their geographical proximity. This collection of essays represents an effort to
overcome this barrier, but is also intended as a major contribution to the
growth of academic and political debate about the social impact of the largescale mining industry in Melanesia and beyond.
Reinventing Human Rights Mark Goodale 2022-03-22 A radical vision for the
future of human rights as a fundamentally reconfigured framework for global
justice. Reinventing Human Rights offers a bold argument: that only a radically
reformulated approach to human rights will prove adequate to confront and
overcome the most consequential global problems. Charting a new path—away from
either common critiques of the various incapacities of the international human
rights system or advocacy for the status quo—Mark Goodale offers a new vision
for human rights as a basis for collective action and moral renewal. Goodale's
proposition to reinvent human rights begins with a deep unpacking of human
rights institutionalism and political theory in order to give priority to the
"practice of human rights." Rather than a priori claims to universality, he
calls for a working theory of human rights defined by "translocality," a
conceptual and ethical grounding that invites people to form alliances beyond
established boundaries of community, nation, race, or religious identity. This
book will serve as both a concrete blueprint and source of inspiration for
those who want to preserve human rights as a key framework for confronting our
manifold contemporary challenges, yet who agree—for many different reasons—that
to do so requires radical reappraisal, imaginative reconceptualization, and a
willingness to reinvent human rights as a cross-cultural foundation for both
empowerment and social action.
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The Politics of Custom John L. Comaroff 2018-03-08 Includes bibliographical
references and index.
The Corporation Grietje Baars 2017-03-24 The corporation has become an
increasingly dominant force in contemporary society. However, comprehensive,
in-depth analysis of the concept of the corporation is often restricted, or
limited to one disciplinary approach. This handbook brings together the
cutting-edge scholarship, expertise and insight of leading scholars in a wide
range of disciplines, notably management studies, law, history, political
science, anthropology, sociology and criminology, using a critical approach to
dissect and understand the corporation. Ten chapters provide overviews of the
state of play of critical scholarship on the corporation in each of these
disciplines. Further contributors tackle current hot topics, such as corporate
social responsibility, corporate crime, global value chains, financialization,
and the interaction between corporations and communities. Finally, they
consider resistance and alternatives to the corporation. With its
interdisciplinary approach, this book is an invaluable resource for all readers
studying the past, present and future of the corporation.
Engineering Culture Gideon Kunda 1992 "Engineering Culture" is an award-winning
ethnography of the engineering division of a large American high-tech
corporation. Now, this influential book - which has been translated into
Japanese, Italian and Hebrew - has been revised to bring it up to date. In
"Engineering Culture", Gideon Kunda offers a critical analysis of an American
company's well-known and widely emulated "corporate culture." Kunda uses
detailed descriptions of everyday interactions and rituals in which the culture
is brought to life, excerpts from in-depth interviews and a wide variety of
corporate texts to vividly portray managerial attempts to design and impose the
culture and the ways in which it is experienced by members of the organization.
The company's management, Kunda reveals, uses a variety of methods to
promulgate what it claims is a non-authoritarian, informal, and flexible work
environment that enhances and rewards individual commitment, initiative, and
creativity while promoting personal growth. The author demonstrates, however,
that these pervasive efforts mask an elaborate and subtle form of normative
control in which the members' minds and hearts become the target of corporate
influence. Kunda carefully dissects the impact this form of control has on
employees' work behavior and on their sense of self. In the conclusion written
especially for this edition, Kunda reviews the company's fortunes in the years
that followed publication of the first edition, reevaluates the arguments in
the book, and explores the relevance of corporate culture and its management
today
An Overheated World Thomas Hylland Eriksen 2018-10-18 Although economic,
cultural and demographic changes are part and parcel of the modern world,
changes in a number of areas have accelerated in the last quarter-century – a
period sometimes spoken of as the global information society, a world of
‘liquid modernity’ – or of fully-fledged global neoliberalism associated with
deregulation, flexible accumulation and financialisation. At a global level,
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some of the substantial areas where change has accelerated are, apart from the
spectacular spread of new information technology, tourism, foreign direct
investment, urbanisation, resource extraction through mining, energy use,
species extinction, displacement, and international trade. These and other
changes are, needless to say, perceived and acted upon differently in different
countries and localities, and in order to understand the implications of the
present acceleration of history, they have to be explored locally. This book
gives a compelling perspective on the contemporary, ‘overheated’ world,
presenting ethnographic material from many countries and weaving the local and
particular together with large-scale global acceleration. This book was first
published as a special issue of History and Anthropology.
Corporate Peace Mary Martin 2020-02-01 A challenge to conventional wisdom, this
eye-opening account explains how businesses can stabilise conflict and improve
people's lives while still pursuing the bottom line. Ours is an era of big
companies, multinational brands and global business power, but also of
seemingly unending conflict. Corporate Peace examines how corporations respond
to the life-and-death business of war and peace. What happens when they come up
against Mexican drug cartels, or the Ebola epidemic in Liberia? Through the
experiences of behemoths such as Fiat, Veolia, BP and Unilever, Mary Martin
shows how big business is increasingly critical in building a safer world, in
the face of failed states, health pandemics, insurgencies and organised crime.
Can companies do more than generate profits in the poorest and most fragile
parts of the world? Should they also shoulder responsibilities neglected by
government? Martin contends that corporations must move beyond simply 'doing no
harm', or upholding human rights. They are becoming part of the solution,
contributing expertise and investment to resolve complex issues of violence,
authority and law. Corporate Peace offers an alternative account of business,
challenging our assumptions about security and how companies function in an
unstable world. It is an invitation to anyone interested in how society works:
to rethink how multinationals can mobilise their power and influence for the
common good.
Why Does Development Fail in Resource Rich Economies Elissaios Papyrakis
2019-05-17 There has been a lot of interest within the scientific and policy
communities in the ‘resource curse’; that is, the tendency of mineral rich
economies to turn into development failures. Yet, after more than 20 years of
intensive research and action, ‘the curse’ still lingers as a very real global
problem, because of volatile mineral prices, bad governance and conflict. This
book incorporates current original research on the resource curse (from some of
the most prominent contributors to this literature), combined with a critical
reflection on the current stock of knowledge. It is a unique attempt to provide
a more holistic and interdisciplinary picture of the resource curse and its
multi-scale effects. This edited volume reflects the current academic diversity
that characterises the resource curse literature with a mix of different
methodological approaches (both quantitative and qualitative analyses) and a
diverse geographical focus (Latin America, Sub-Saharan Africa, global). Taken
together the studies emphasize the complexities and conditionalities of the
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‘curse’ – its presence/intensity being largely context-specific, depending on
the type of resources, socio-political institutions and linkages with the rest
of the economy and society. This book was originally published as a special
issue of the Journal of Development Studies.
Power, Policy and Profit Christina Garsten Power, Policy and Profit
investigates the manifold ways in which corporate actors attempt to broadly
influence political activities. With intensified globalization of markets, the
restructuring of provisions of welfare services and accumulation of private
capital opportunities for corporate influence in politics affairs have
multiplied. Bringing together scholars from different fields in the study of
global governance, the volume addresses the rising influence and power of
corporate actors on the national and transnational political scene.
Shifting Perspectives in Tribal Studies Maguni Charan Behera 2019-06-25 This
book brings together multidisciplinarity, desirability and possibility of
consilience of borderline studies which are topically diverse and
methodologically innovative. It includes contemporary tribal issues within
anthropology and other disciplines. In addition, the chapters underline the
analytical sophistication, theoretical soundness and empirical grounding in the
area of emerging core perspectives in tribal studies. The volume alludes to the
emergence of tribal studies as an independent academic discipline of its own
rights. It offers the opportunity to consider the entire intellectual
enterprise of understanding disciplinary and interdisciplinary dualism, to move
beyond interdisciplinarity of the science-humanities divide and to
conceptualise a core of theoretical perspectives in tribal studies. The book
proves an indispensable reference point for those interested in studying tribes
in general and who are engaged in the process of developing tribal studies as a
discipline in particular.
The Depths of Russia Douglas Rogers 2015-11-23 Russia is among the world’s
leading oil producers, sitting atop the planet’s eighth largest reserves. Like
other oil-producing nations, it has been profoundly transformed by the oil
industry. In The Depths of Russia, Douglas Rogers offers a nuanced and
multifaceted analysis of oil’s place in Soviet and Russian life, based on
ethnographic fieldwork and archival research in the Perm region of the Urals.
Moving beyond models of oil calibrated to capitalist centers and postcolonial
"petrostates," Rogers traces the distinctive contours of the socialist—and then
postsocialist—oil complex, showing how oil has figured in the making and
remaking of space and time, state and corporation, exchange and money, and past
and present. He pays special attention to the material properties and
transformations of oil (from depth in subsoil deposits to toxicity in refining)
and to the ways oil has echoed through a range of cultural registers. The
Depths of Russia challenges the common focus on high politics and Kremlin
intrigue by considering the role of oil in barter exchanges and surrogate
currencies, industry-sponsored social and cultural development initiatives, and
the city of Perm’s campaign to become a European Capital of Culture. Rogers
also situates Soviet and post-Soviet oil in global contexts, showing that many
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of the forms of state and corporate power that emerged in Russia after
socialism are not outliers but very much part of a global family of statecorporate alliances gathered at the intersection of corporate social
responsibility, cultural sponsorship, and the energy and extractive industries.
Just Business: Multinational Corporations and Human Rights (Norton Global
Ethics Series) John Gerard Ruggie 2013-03-25 "A true master class in the art of
making the impossible possible." —Paul Polman One of the most vexing human
rights issues of our time has been how to protect the rights of individuals and
communities worldwide in an age of globalization and multinational business.
Indeed, from Indonesian sweatshops to oil-based violence in Nigeria, the
challenges of regulating harmful corporate practices in some of the world’s
most difficult regions long seemed insurmountable. Human rights groups and
businesses were locked in a stalemate, unable to find common ground. In 2005,
the United Nations appointed John Gerard Ruggie to the modest task of
clarifying the main issues. Six years later, he had accomplished much more than
that. Ruggie had developed his now-famous "Guiding Principles on Business and
Human Rights," which provided a road map for ensuring responsible global
corporate practices. The principles were unanimously endorsed by the UN and
embraced and implemented by other international bodies, businesses,
governments, workers’ organizations, and human rights groups, keying a
revolution in corporate social responsibility. Just Business tells the powerful
story of how these landmark “Ruggie Rules” came to exist. Ruggie demonstrates
how, to solve a seemingly unsolvable problem, he had to abandon many widespread
and long-held understandings about the relationships between businesses,
governments, rights, and law, and develop fresh ways of viewing the issues. He
also takes us through the journey of assembling the right type of team, of
witnessing the severity of the problem firsthand, and of pressing through the
many obstacles such a daunting endeavor faced. Just Business is an illuminating
inside look at one of the most important human rights developments of recent
times. It is also an invaluable book for anyone wanting to learn how to
navigate the tricky processes of global problem-solving and consensus-building
and how to tackle big issues with ambition, pragmatism, perseverance, and
creativity.
Counter-Cola Amanda Ciafone 2019-05-28 Counter-Cola charts the history of one
of the world’s most influential and widely known corporations, the Coca-Cola
Company. It tells the story of how, over the past 130 years, the corporation
has tried to make its products and brands physically and culturally a central
part of global daily life in over 200 countries. Through this story of CocaCola, Amanda Ciafone reveals the pursuit of corporate power within the key
economic transformations—liberal, developmentalist, neoliberal—of the 20th and
21st centuries. A story of global capitalism, it is not without contest. People
throughout the world have redeployed the corporation, its commodities, and
brand images to challenge the injustices of daily life under capitalism. As
Ciafone shows, assertions of national economic interests, critiques of cultural
homogenization, fights for workers’ rights, movements for environmental
justice, and debates over public health have obliged the corporation to justify
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itself in terms of the common good, demonstrating capitalism’s imperative to
assimilate critiques or reveal its limits.
Tata Mircea Raianu 2021-07-06 An eye-opening portrait of global capitalism
spanning 150 years, told through the history of the Tata corporation. Nearly a
century old, the grand faade of Bombay House is hard to miss in the historic
business district of Mumbai. This is the iconic global headquarters of the Tata
Group, a multinational corporation that produces everything from salt to
software. After getting their start in the cotton and opium trades, the Tatas,
a Parsi family from Navsari, Gujarat, ascended to commanding heights in the
Indian economy by the time of independence in 1947. Over the course of its 150year history Tata spun textiles, forged steel, generated hydroelectric power,
and took to the skies. It also faced challenges from restive workers fighting
for their rights and political leaders who sought to curb its power. In this
sweeping history, Mircea Raianu tracks the fortunes of a family-run business
that was born during the high noon of the British Empire and went on to capture
the worldÕs attention with the headline-making acquisition of luxury car
manufacturer Jaguar Land Rover. The growth of Tata was a complex process shaped
by world historical forces: the eclipse of imperial free trade, the intertwined
rise of nationalism and the developmental state, and finally the return of
globalization and market liberalization. Today Tata is the leading light of one
of the worldÕs major economies, selling steel, chemicals, food, financial
services, and nearly everything else, while operating philanthropic
institutions that channel expert knowledge in fields such as engineering and
medicine. Based on painstaking research in the companyÕs archive, Tata
elucidates how a titan of industry was created and what lessons its story may
hold for the future of global capitalism.
The Anthropology of Corporate Social Responsibility Catherine Dolan 2016-03-01
The Anthropology of Corporate Social Responsibility explores the meanings,
practices, and impact of corporate social and environmental responsibility
across a range of transnational corporations and geographical locations
(Bangladesh, Cameroon, Chile, the Democratic Republic of the Congo, Ghana,
India, Peru, South Africa, the UK, and the USA). The contributors examine the
expectations, frictions and contradictions the CSR movement is generating and
addressing key issues such as the introduction of new forms of management,
control, and discipline through ethical and environmental governance or the
extent to which corporate responsibility challenges existing patterns of
inequality rather than generating new geographies of inclusion and exclusion.
Early American Land Companies Shaw Livermore 2000-11-01
The Palgrave Handbook of the Anthropology of Technology Maja Hojer Bruun
2022-03-23 This Handbook offers an overview of the thriving and diverse field
of anthropological studies of technology. It features 39 original chapters,
each reviewing the state of the art of current research and enlivening the
field of study through ethnographic analysis of human-technology interfaces,
forms of social organisation, technological practices and/or systems of belief
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and meaning in different parts of the world. The Handbook is organised around
some of the most important characteristics of anthropological studies of
technology today: the diverse knowledge practices that technologies involve and
on which they depend; the communities, collectives, and categories that emerge
around technologies; anthropology’s contribution to proliferating debates on
ethics, values, and morality in relation to technology; and infrastructures
that highlight how all technologies are embedded in broader political economies
and socio-historical processes that shape and often reinforce inequality and
discrimination while also generating diversity. All chapters share a commitment
to human experiences, embodiments, practices, and materialities in the daily
lives of those people and institutions involved in the development,
manufacturing, deployment, and/or use of particular technologies.
Disorienting Neoliberalism Benjamin L. McKean 2020-09-25 In the world
neoliberalism has made, the pervasiveness of injustice and the scale of
inequality can be so overwhelming that meaningful resistance seems impossible.
Disorienting Neoliberalism argues that combatting the injustices of today's
global economy begins with reorienting our way of seeing so that we can act
more effectively. Within political theory, standard approaches to global
justice envision ideal institutions, but provide little guidance for people
responding to today's most urgent problems. Meanwhile, empirical and historical
research explains how neoliberalism achieved political and intellectual
hegemony, but not how we can imagine its replacement. Disorienting
Neoliberalism argues that people can and should become disposed to solidarity
with each other once they see global injustices as a limit on their own
freedom. Benjamin L. McKean reorients us by taking us inside the global supply
chains that assemble clothes, electronics, and other goods, revealing the
tension between neoliberal theories of freedom and the hierarchical, coercive
reality of their operations. In this new approach to global justice, he
explains how neoliberal institutions and ideas constrain the freedom of people
throughout the supply chain from worker to consumer. Rather than a linked set
of private market exchanges, supply chains are political entities that seek to
govern the rest of us. Where neoliberal institutions train us to see each other
as competitors, McKean provides a new orientation to the global economy in
which we can see each other as partners in resisting a shared obstacle to
freedom and thus be called to collective action. Drawing from a wide range of
thinkers, from Hegel and John Rawls to W. E. B. Du Bois and Iris Marion Young,
Disorienting Neoliberalism shows how political action today can be meaningful
and promote justice, moving beyond the pity and resentment global inequality
often provokes to a new politics of solidarity.
The Material Basis of Energy Transitions Alena Bleicher 2020-08-05 The Material
Basis of Energy Transitions explores the intersection between critical raw
material provision and the energy system. Chapters draw on examples and case
studies involving energy technologies (e.g., electric power, transport) and raw
material provision (e.g., mining, recycling), and consider these in their
regional and global contexts. The book critically discusses issues such as the
notion of criticality in the context of a circular economy, approaches for
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estimating the need for raw materials, certification schemes for raw materials,
the role of consumers, and the impact of renewable energy development on
resource conflicts. Each chapter deals with a specific issue that characterizes
the interdependency between critical raw materials and renewable energies by
examining case studies from a particular conceptual perspective. The book is a
resource for students and researchers from the social sciences, natural
sciences, and engineering, as well as interdisciplinary scholars interested in
the field of renewable energies, the circular economy, recycling, transport,
and mining. The book is also of interest to policymakers in the fields of
renewable energy, recycling, and mining, professionals from the energy and
resource industries, as well as energy experts and consultants looking for an
interdisciplinary assessment of critical materials. Provides a comprehensive
overview of key issues related to the nexus between renewable energy and
critical raw materials Explores interdisciplinary perspectives from the natural
sciences, engineering, and social sciences Discusses critical strategies to
address the nexus from a practitioner's perspective
Plantation Life Tania Murray Li 2021-10-22 In Plantation Life Tania Murray Li
and Pujo Semedi examine the structure and governance of Indonesia's
contemporary oil palm plantations in Indonesia, which supply 50 percent of the
world's palm oil. They attend to the exploitative nature of plantation life,
wherein villagers' well-being is sacrificed in the name of economic
development. While plantations are often plagued by ruined ecologies, injury
among workers, and a devastating loss of livelihoods for former landholders,
small-scale independent farmers produce palm oil more efficiently and with far
less damage to life and land. Li and Semedi theorize “corporate occupation” to
underscore how massive forms of capitalist production and control over the palm
oil industry replicate colonial-style relations that undermine citizenship. In
so doing, they question the assumption that corporations are necessary for
rural development, contending that the dominance of plantations stems from a
political system that privileges corporations.
Petroleum Development and Environmental Conflict in Aotearoa New Zealand
Terrence M. Loomis 2016-11-22 Petroleum Development and Environmental Conflict
in Aotearoa New Zealand: Texas of the South Pacific examines the circumstances
under which environmental opposition to state policies to promote oil and gas
development has led to far-reaching changes in institutional relations between
the state and civil society.
Fires of Gold Lauren Coyle Rosen 2020-04-21 Fires of Gold is a powerful
ethnography of the often shrouded cultural, legal, political, and spiritual
forces governing the gold mining industry in Ghana, one of Africa’s most
celebrated democracies. Lauren Coyle Rosen argues that significant sources of
power have arisen outside of the formal legal system to police, adjudicate, and
navigate conflict in this theater of violence, destruction, and rebirth. These
authorities, or shadow sovereigns, include the transnational mining company,
collectivized artisanal miners, civil society advocacy groups, and significant
religious figures and spiritual forces from African, Islamic, and Christian
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traditions. Often more salient than official bodies of government, the shadow
sovereigns reveal a reconstitution of sovereign power—one that, in many ways,
is generated by hidden dimensions of the legal system. Coyle Rosen also
contends that spiritual forces are central in anchoring and animating shadow
sovereigns as well as key forms of legal authority, economic value, and
political contestation. This innovative book illuminates how the crucible of
gold, itself governed by spirits, serves as a critical site for embodied
struggles over the realignment of the classical philosophical triad: the city,
the soul, and the sacred.
Enacting the Corporation Marina Welker 2014-03-21 What are corporations, and to
whom are they responsible? Anthropologist Marina Welker draws on two years of
research at Newmont Mining Corporation’s Denver headquarters and its Batu Hijau
copper and gold mine in Sumbawa, Indonesia, to address these questions. Against
the backdrop of an emerging Corporate Social Responsibility movement and
changing state dynamics in Indonesia, she shows how people enact the mining
corporation in multiple ways: as an ore producer, employer, patron, promoter of
sustainable development, religious sponsor, auditable organization, foreign
imperialist, and environmental threat. Rather than assuming that corporations
are monolithic, profit-maximizing subjects, Welker turns to anthropological
theories of personhood to develop an analytic model of the corporation as an
unstable collective subject with multiple authors, boundaries, and interests.
Enacting the Corporation demonstrates that corporations are constituted through
continuous struggles over relations with—and responsibilities to—local
communities, workers, activists, governments, contractors, and shareholders.
From Steel to Slots Chloe E. Taft 2016-04-06 Bethlehem PA was synonymous with
steel. But after the factories closed, the city bet its future on casino
gambling. Chloe Taft describes a city struggling to make sense of the ways
global capitalism transforms jobs, landscapes, and identities. While residents
often have few cards to play, the shape economic progress takes is not
inevitable.
The Ungovernable Society Grégoire Chamayou 2021-01-28 Rebellion was in the air.
Workers were on strike, students were demonstrating on campuses, discipline was
breaking down. No relation of domination was left untouched – the relation
between the sexes, the racial order, the hierarchies of class, relationships in
families, workplaces and colleges. The upheavals of the late 1960s and early
1970s quickly spread through all sectors of social and economic life,
threatening to make society ungovernable in the eyes of ruling elites. This
crisis was also the birthplace of the authoritarian liberalism which continues
to cast its shadow across the world in which we now live. To ward off the
threat, new arts of government were devised in business-related circles, which
included a war against the trade unions, the primacy of shareholder value and a
dethroning of politics. The neoliberalism that thus began its triumphal march
was not, however, determined by a simple ‘state phobia’ and a desire to free up
the economy from government interference. On the contrary, the strategy for
overcoming the crisis of governability consisted in an authoritarian liberalism
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in which the liberalization of society went hand-in-hand with new forms of
power imposed from above: a ‘strong state’ for a ‘free economy’ became the new
magic formula of our capitalist societies. Grégoire Chamayou analyses this
crisis as it was perceived and theorized in the 1970s by those who strove to
defend the interests of business – that is, the ruling elites, especially in
the United States, from which a far-reaching intellectual and political
movement spread. The new arts of government they devised are still with us
today and we can understand their nature and lasting influence only by reexamining the history of the conflicts that brought them into being.
Archaeologies of “Us” and “Them” Charlotta Hillerdal 2017-02-17 Archaeologies
of “Us” and “Them” explores the concept of indigeneity within the field of
archaeology and heritage and in particular examines the shifts in power that
occur when ‘we’ define ‘the other’ by categorizing ‘them’ as indigenous.
Recognizing the complex and shifting distinctions between indigenous and nonindigenous pasts and presents, this volume gives a nuanced analysis of the
underlying definitions, concepts and ethics associated with this field in order
to explore Indigenous archaeology as a theoretical, ethical and political
concept. Indigenous archaeology is an increasingly important topic discussed
worldwide, and as such critical analyses must be applied to debates which are
often surrounded by political correctness and consensus views. Drawing on an
international range of global case studies, this timely and sensitive
collection significantly contributes to the development of archaeological
critical theory.
Spaces of Responsibility Diana Ayeh 2021-09-20 Spaces of Responsibility
explores the role of ethics in (re)ordering extractive relations under the
global condition. Through an empirical investigation of actors, places, and
ideas in and around Burkina Faso’s industrial gold mining sector, this volume
carries out an anti-essentialist yet critical examination, offering new
insights into global mining capitalism. Corporate concession-making practices,
the implementation of (national) mining legislation, and civil society
interventions in mining areas all contribute in different ways to the
dialectics of the global. Accordingly, the ongoing territorialization of mining
investment often has considerable impacts on the well-being of populations in
the Global South. At the same time, multinational corporations today cannot
completely distance or isolate themselves from the political, economic, and
social contexts they are interacting in and with. Drawing on theoretical
debates about the links between resource extraction and socio-economic
development, multi-scalar negotiations of ethics in mining governance are
ethnographically retraced. In terms of gains and benefits, these negotiations
manifest themselves spatially, providing access for some actors while excluding
others.
A Ritual Geology Robyn d'Avignon 2022-06-10 Set against the ongoing corporate
enclosure of West Africa’s goldfields, A Ritual Geology tells the untold
history of one of the world’s oldest indigenous gold mining industries:
Francophone West Africa’s orpaillage. Establishing African miners as producers
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of subterranean knowledge, Robyn d’Avignon uncovers a dynamic “ritual geology”
of techniques and cosmological engagements with the earth developed by agrarian
residents of gold-bearing rocks in savanna West Africa. Colonial and corporate
exploration geology in the region was built upon the ritual knowledge, gold
discoveries, and skilled labor of African miners even as states racialized
African mining as archaic, criminal, and pagan. Spanning the medieval and
imperial past to the postcolonial present, d’Avignon weaves together long-term
ethnographic and oral historical work in southeastern Senegal with archival and
archeological evidence from Burkina Faso, Côte d’Ivoire, Guinea, and Mali. A
Ritual Geology introduces transnational geological formations as a new regional
framework for African studies, environmental history, and anthropology.
Assetization Kean Birch 2020-07-14 How the asset--anything that can be
controlled, traded, and capitalized as a revenue stream--has become the primary
basis of technoscientific capitalism. In this book, scholars from a range of
disciplines argue that the asset--meaning anything that can be controlled,
traded, and capitalized as a revenue stream--has become the primary basis of
technoscientific capitalism. An asset can be an object or an experience, a sum
of money or a life form, a patent or a bodily function. A process of
assetization prevails, imposing investment and return as the key rationale, and
overtaking commodification and its speculative logic. Although assets can be
bought and sold, the point is to get a durable economic rent from them rather
than make a killing on the market.
The Gender Effect Kathryn Moeller 2018-02-16 How and why are U.S. transnational
corporations investing in the lives, educations, and futures of poor,
racialized girls and women in the Global South? Is it a solution to ending
poverty? Or is it a pursuit of economic growth and corporate profit? Drawing on
more than a decade of research in the United States and Brazil, this book
focuses on how the philanthropic, social responsibility, and business practices
of various corporations use a logic of development that positions girls and
women as instruments of poverty alleviation and new frontiers for capitalist
accumulation. Using the Girl Effect, the philanthropic brand of Nike, Inc., as
a central case study, the book examines how these corporations seek to address
the problems of gendered poverty and inequality, yet do so using an
instrumental logic that shifts the burden of development onto girls and women
without transforming the structural conditions that produce poverty. These
practices, in turn, enable corporations to expand their legitimacy, authority,
and reach while sidestepping contradictions in their business practices that
often exacerbate conditions of vulnerability for girls and women. With a keen
eye towards justice, author Kathryn Moeller concludes that these corporatized
development practices de-politicize girls’ and women’s demands for fair labor
practices and a just global economy.
United States Code United States 1957
Acts of Growth Eric Hirsch 2022-03-15 Over the last decade, Peru has
experienced a spectacular mining boom and astronomical economic growth. Yet,
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for villagers in Peru's southern Andes, few have felt the material benefits.
With this book, Eric Hirsch considers what growth means—and importantly how it
feels. Hirsch proposes an analysis of boom-time capitalism that starts not from
considerations of poverty, but from the premise that Peru is wealthy. He
situates his work in a network of villages near new mining sites, agricultural
export markets, and tourist attractions, where Peruvian prosperity appears
tantalizingly close, yet just out of reach. This book centers on small-scale
development investments working to transform villagers into Indigenous
entrepreneurs ready to capitalize on Peru's new national brand and access the
constantly deferred promise of national growth. That meant identifying as
Indigenous, where few actively did so; identifying as an entrepreneur, in a
place where single-minded devotion to a business went against the tendency to
diversify income sources; and identifying every dimension of one's daily life
as a resource, despite the unwelcome intimacy this required. Theorizing growth
as an affective project that requires constant physical and emotional labor,
Acts of Growth follows a diverse group of Andean residents through the
exhausting work of making an economy grow.
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